
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer    

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Year 10 Work Experience 

 

Year 10 Work Experience will take place 8-12th July 2024 and students have had an assembly 

explaining the process, please use the following link 

https://www.hodgson.lancs.sch.uk/schooldata/pages/Careers/03.%202324/WEX.pdf  

to find out more and congratulations to those students who have already secured a placement!  

 

Careers Fair 

 

Next Thursday 19th is our annual careers fair when all students in years 8-11 get to spend time 

meeting representatives from local colleges and employers and consider pathways for life beyond 

Hodgson. The event is also open for parents to join us from 3.05-3.30. This year we welcome Blackpool 

and the Fylde College, Fleetwood Nautical College, Blackpool Sixth, Myerscough, Cardinal Newman, 

Preston College, Morecambe and Lancaster College, AKS, Edge Hill University, Lancashire Police, Fire 

and Rescue, NHS (including apprenticeships, Healthier Minds and Pensions), the RAF, Army, Navy, 

Nanosun, Victrex, Partington's, Leach, DWP, Career Atlas, OneFylde, Fleetwood Town Community 

Trust, Shout Network, Lab creative and Training 2000. 

 

Year 11 Revision Fair 

 

On Wednesday 18th October, Mrs Hutchinson and Miss MacLeod will be hosting a revision fair for all 

Year 11 students during reg and read and period 5. This is an opportunity for students to gather final 

revision materials in preparation for their mock exams after half term. Please can parents look out for 

students bringing them home and ensuring they are utilising them during half term. 

 

Sporting Achievements 

 

Year 10 Netball team were runners up in the Wyre and Fylde Netball tournament, it was a close game 

against LSA which resulted in us coming 2nd place. The Year 10 girls were outstanding throughout the 

whole tournament.   

Congratulations to our Y7 Footballers. They won 7 - 0 against St. George’s and they also won 7-1 

against Carr Hill in the first round of the Lancashire Cup. 

 

Halloween at Hodgson 

 

Our student leadership team are organising a Halloween spooky scarecrow and pumpkin competition 

next week.  If you are passing school you will see the different scarecrows produced by each form 

smiling at you from the school grounds.  Thank you to all are contributing to this and making the last 

week of this half term very memorable. 

https://www.hodgson.lancs.sch.uk/schooldata/pages/Careers/03.%202324/WEX.pdf

